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Since the last edition of our Newsletter, we have celebrated two of the biggest dates
on the calendar; Christmas and New Year! We must take this opportunity to wish you
all the very best for 2024.

We are excited now to embrace the new year with lots of activities and fun events.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Lynne Cannell
Home Manager
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Travels Around The World

Our art group recently had a wonderful time painting glass jars with tulips in
preparation for our virtual trip to Holland. It was a beautiful sight to see the residents
unleash their creativity and come up with unique designs, each jar showcasing their
individual style.

What better way to warm us up than try Hot Buttered Rum while having a serious
game of dominoes in the bar. However, not everyone enjoyed the buttered rum and
opted for an alternative - well done for giving it a try!

Christmas Celebrations

Our Christmas celebrations were a resounding success and everyone had a great
time. It was a joy to see Santa drop by and give all our residents gifts to open. The
lunch was delightful and the drinks flowed freely.

We would like to thank all the staff who made this day possible. They left their
families at home to care for and support our residents and we are grateful to them
for their dedication and hard work.

We recently had two special guests, Leo and Larry, the Shetland ponies from Smile
Pony Therapies visit us and it was an afternoon to remember. The residents were
thrilled to see the ponies and their faces lit up with joy and excitement. The ponies
even visited our residents who were in their bedrooms and the reactions were
priceless. The ponies brought a lot of happiness and positivity to our home, and we
are grateful to Smile Pony Therapies for making it happen.

Make sure to check out The Porterbrook Care Home Facebook Page and give us a
Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to recently on this
platform.

Our Facebook Page
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Leave A Review

All feedback is very much appreciated and we would be very grateful if you could
spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Review

Google My Business Review
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